Share:

NOTE: NEW DATE IS MONDAY, AUGUST 27

Please join us to celebrate the new secure entrance at
Churchill and see the other facility improvements in
the building. Thank you to the Glen Ellyn Chamber
of Commerce for co-hosting this event with us.
Tours of the building will be available.
All are welcome!
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